
From: LAPP Thomas <Thomas.Lapp@odot.oregon.gov> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 3:49 PM 

To: Heather LaBeau 

Cc: HOWLAND Paul L; STACEY Addie 

Subject: RE: Property Owner Notice 

Attachments: property owner notice.pdf 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  - STOP and VERIFY - This message came from  

outside of the City of Hermiston  

  

Heather, 

 

I reviewed the partition notice with the Region Access Management 

Engineer and neither of has has any  

concerns for the partition approval. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Thomas Lapp 

District 12 Permit Specialist 

1327 SE 3rd Street 

Pendleton, OR 97801 

Ph (541)278-3450 

Fax (541)276-5767 

 

 

 

From: Heather LaBeau <hlabeau@hermiston.gov>   

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 3:08 PM  

To: LAPP Thomas <Thomas.Lapp@odot.oregon.gov>; 

TearaFarrowFerman@ctuir.org  

Subject: Property Owner Notice 

 

 

This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, 

links and requests with caution. Be conscious of  

the information you share if you respond.  

Please see attached notice being mailed today. 

Thanks, 

 

 

  

Heather KP La Beau 

Planning Assistant/Deputy City Recorder 
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